
 

 

Valentine’s Day News 

 

Our Valentine’s Day Party will be on Friday, February 14th.  

Please wear Valentine’s Day colors! 

 

Valentine’s Day Boxes: 

Please be creative and decorate a nice size Valentine’s box at home with your 

child (shoe box).  Be sure to have your child’s name visible somewhere on 

the box. 

Please bring in your special box for the party day on Friday, February 14th! 

 

Valentine’s Day Cards: 

Please bring in enough cards for your child’s entire class. Have your child 

sign their name on each card if possible. DO NOT put any classmate’s names 

on the cards/envelopes.  

 

Classroom Information 

Kindergarten (Ms. Riley)    6    children 

Pre-K (Ms. Ruth & Ms. Love)           16   children 

Juniors (Ms. Ruby and Mrs. Denise)  16   children 

Nursery (Mrs. Katrina & Ms. Sam)   18   children 

 

Feel free to bring any food donations for our party. Remember NO CANDY is 

allowed. Pretzels, goldfish, Lay’s potato chips (plain), fresh fruit, fresh 

vegetables, cheese cubes, and juicy juice (bottles) are welcome! 


